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Adventist Community Service / Disaster Response 
Greetings!	
	
We	trust	that	you	are	in	good	health	and	standing	strong	on	the	battlefield!		As	you	transition	from	your	summer	
ministries	to	your	year-end	activities,	I	pray	you	find	all	that	you	plan	to	achieve	is	ACHIEVED!	
	
Many	have	asked	about	our	response	to	the	situation	that	is	happening	in	the	Bahamas.		The	North	American	
Division	ACS	DR	is	in	communication	with	ADRA	as	they	are	the	church’s	agency	that	is	tasked	to	respond	to	
the	situation	in	the	Bahamas.		However,	in	consultation	with	the	Southeastern	Conference	in	Florida	there	is	an	
opportunity	we	can	help.		If	you	have	churches	or	individuals	who	would	like	to	help,	please	share	the	following	
list	of	items	with	them:	
	
New	Children's	clothes	(urgently	needed)	
Pampers	(urgently	needed)	
Can	foods	
Paper	goods	
Clothing	-	adult	
Toiletries	
Flashlights	
Batteries	
Tarps	
Tents	
Cots	
Sleeping	bags	
Sanitary	supplies	
Mosquito	repellant	
Water	purification	tablets	
Generators	
	
These	items	can	be	purchased	at	www.walmart.com	and	have	delivered	to	be	picked	up	at	the	store	in	North	
Miami,	FL.		The	store	address	is:	
Walmart	Supercenter		
425	NE	163rd	St,		
North	Miami	Beach,	FL	33162	
Name	for	pick	up:	Southeastern	Conference	
Email	for	pick	up:	prince.lewis@secsda.org	
	
Further,	 there	 is	 an	 opportunity	 for	 young	 adults	 to	 participate	 in	 a	mission	 trip	 scheduled	 for	 the	 end	of	
October,	and	as	a	result	of	Dorian,	their	mission	trip	is	even	more	critical.	If	you	have	individuals	interested	in	
participating	in	the	mission	trip,	please	have	them	contact	my	office	for	more	information.	
	
We	want	to	say	a	very	special,	"Thank	You,"	to	all	of	our	conferees	and	churches	for	working	together	to	provide	
much-needed	help	during	this	Bahamas	crisis.	We	ask	that	you	keep	all	of	the	people	of	the	Bahamas	in	your	
prayers	as	they	seek	to	recover	from	this	terrible	hurricane.	
	
For	His	Kingdom!	
	
	
	
Roger	R.	Wade,	Director	
Adventist	Community	Service	/	Disaster	Relief	
Mid-America	Union	


